
EYFS Newsletter
Week beginning 21.10.2024

Diary dates 

Thursday 24th October - Diwali celebration - donate £1 
and wear colour
Friday 25th October - INSET day (School Closed to 
pupils)
Prospective parents open morning 9.30 am and 11 am 
Monday 28th October - Friday 1st November - Half term
Monday 27th October - NCFC Sports Camp at Dussindale 
site (booking required)
Monday 4th November - Pupils return
Thursday 7th November - Flu Vaccinations
Monday 11th November -Repeat of the Phonic information 
evening for parents/carers 3:30-4:00pm
Week beginning Monday 11th November - Anti Bullying Week
Monday 25th November  Reception Cathedral school visit–
Thursday 28th November - Flu Vaccinations in the 
morning
Friday 6th December - School Christmas Disco - PTFA 
event
Thursday 19th December - Christmas Celebration 
performances - 2 pm
Thursday 19th December - Christmas lunch
Friday 20th December - Last day of term
Monday 23rd December - Monday 6th January - School 
closed for Christmas break
Monday 6th January - INSET day
Tuesday 7th January - Pupils return to school
 

Collection Corner 
We are looking for small children’s 

bags/rucksacks/tool belts that we can use in 
our outside provision. So if you have any at 
home that you were thinking of getting rid of 

please send them our way!

This week
Book of the week: The way back home
Rhyme of the week: Rama and Sita
Next week (after half term holiday)
Book of the week: Whatever next
Rhyme of the week: Five little men in a flying saucer

 PE lessons 
After the half term Holiday we will be beginning 
weekly pe lessons in the school hall. These lessons 
will take place on a Friday morning for both 
reception classes.  On Fridays, children should 
come to school in their PE kits.
Please see a reminder of the uniform policy 
regarding PE below:
When it is a day where children have P.E. they 
should wear a white t-shirt, plain navy or black 
shorts and plimsolls/trainers or tracksuit.
Watches and ear studs are allowed but must be 
removed for PE. (Please be aware that we are 
unable to remove earrings for your child, so it is 
better tor remove them before school on a Friday.)

Thank you for all your support in helping the 
children to settle into their new classrooms and enjoy 
a really successful first half term at school. We hope 
you all enjoy a wonderful half term holiday next 
week and we would love to see what you get up to so 
please do add some observations and photographs to 
Tapestry if you can.

Flu vaccinations
Flu vaccinations are due to take place in school next 
half term and you should have now received 
information relating to these as well as the e-
consent form that needs to be completed to allow 
your child to have the vaccination.

Phonics meeting for parents/carers
I will hold a repeat of the phonics meeting on 
Monday 11th November 3:30pm -4:00pm. This will 
take place in Hewett class and your children will be 
looked after in Rashford classroom 


